
Summer Intensive Learning Program (SILP) at Nagoya University, June 12-July 19, 2024 << Overview >>

Six undergraduate students from North Carolina State University were hosted by three professors respectively from Aerospace, Mechanical, and Civil Departments at Nagoya University 

Graduate School of Engineering. This program offered Japanese language classes in the morning and international project-based classes on STEAM topics at the professors’ labs in the 

afternoon, inviting participants to engage in interdisciplinary understanding of STEAM topics and intercultural experiences through working with Japanese students at the labs.
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